
 

 

 
 

Date: 1st   May 2022 

 

______________________; 

 

 

 

 

I am writing on behalf of the Whyalla Junior Soccer Association U12’s Team Select. 

Unfortunately you have not been successful in making it into the U12’s Whyalla Select Squad for the 

upcoming State Championships that will be held June long weekend of June 2021. They will be held 

at Gepps Cross in Adelaide. 

 We appreciate you and your parent’s efforts in this selection process. 

 

Although you have not been successful this time please endeavor to improve at all times looking to 

selection in the future, and we would like you still to attend trainings leading up to countries as 

possible emergencies if any other player is unable to fulfil their role in the squad. 

 

 

If your parents have any questions at all please do not hesitate to talk or contact myself on 

0412729012 

 

 

Regards 

David Sharp 

 

 


